
                           Hurricanes at Home!  

 

Webinars from the National Hurricane Center for 3rd – 8th Graders                              
and Families 

 

 The National Hurricane Center will be conducting webinars about hurricanes that will focus on the 
job of a meteorologist, the weather hazards that come with hurricanes, and how meteorologists get you 
the weather information you need before a storm. These free one-hour events are geared toward 3rd 
through 8th grade students, and they’re perfect for classrooms and families. 

 Webinars will be provided based on the schedule below, with registration links available below on 
page 2.  Future info on the #HurricanesAtHome webinars will be available on NHC’s social media accounts:
  

 Facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/NWSNHC/ 

Twitter: @NWSNHC (https://twitter.com/NWSNHC)  
@NHC_Atlantic (https://twitter.com/NHC_Atlantic) 
 

 

 



English: 

4 pm EDT Wednesday, May 12:  

Registration link: https://nhcwebinar12.eventbrite.com 

 

5 pm EDT Tuesday, May 18:  

Registration link: https://nhcwebinar18.eventbrite.com 

 

Spanish: 

4 pm EDT Thursday, May 13:   

Registration link: https://nhcwebinar13.eventbrite.com 
 


